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Dear Friends and Supporters,

This week we'd like to welcome our new Board member, Sarah
Raines!

Sarah comes to us as a Research Scientist at Eli Lilly and
Company, where she has been employed for the past 12 years.

'm eager to continue my relationship with LOFS by being a
member of the Poard of Directors.”

Sarah found LCFS through the United Way as a Lilly employee.
She was accepted into the United Way Leadership class and
served as a Board Intern with our organization last Spring!

As an active member of her faith community, Radiant Bible
Church, she was excited to join a faith-based organization and
appreciates the work LCFS is doing. Thank you, Sarah, for joining
the LCFS Board! Your work is vital for our organization, and we
can't wait to see you at upcoming LCFS events!




